Hi Diana

| refer to your email dated 20" September 2017 regarding the Exhibition of the Yass Valley Wind Farm MOD 1 (SDD
6698) and accompanying information.

The Environmental Assessment Report (EAR) and application detailing the proposed modification has undergone
review. The EAR appears to comprehensively address any potential public health issues, particularly in regard to noise
and shadow flicker. The proposed monitoring, controls and mitigation measures for affected properties appear to be

adequate, noting in particular the proposed controls in regard to noise encountered at Receiver C04.

Provided the proposed modification complies with the submitted EAR, this office would raise no objection to the
proposed modification.

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Tabitha Holliday

Environmental Health Officer | Murrumbidgee & Southern NSW Local Health Districts
Public Health Unit - Goulburn

T(02) 4824 1842 | F (02) 4824 1831 | M 0407 060 237

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF EMAIL ADDRESS

E Tabitha.Holliday@health.nsw.gov.au

MLHD Website address: http://www.mlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/
SNSWLHD Website address: http://www.snswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/
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